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Public Health Announcement 
07/02/2020
Recently, on June 29, 2020, Kansas Governor, Laura Kelly, announced in a press conference that she would be releasing an executive order later in the week concerning wearing masks in public settings. The executive order was officially released this morning, July 2, 2020.  The board of County Commissioners held a special session this evening to review the executive order with the Health Department and with Dr. Kristie Clark, Health officer.  After much deliberation, the County Commissioners have decided that it is not necessary for Hodgeman County to adhere to this order and a resolution was signed.
Executive Order No. 20-52 mandates:

Kansas residents should wear a mask or other face covering when:

a. Inside or in line to enter an indoor public space;

b. Obtaining services from the healthcare sector i.e. hospital, pharmacy, medical clinic, and veterinary clinic.
· Businesses are also required to enforce that employees and customers wear a mask or other face covering while utilizing the services offered. 
· When outdoors Kansas should continue to wear a mask when the social distance recommendation of 6 feet cannot be maintained, but not including infrequent or incidental moments of closer proximity.
The local health department advises the community to continue to carry out the recommendations given on May, 29, 2020 concerning proper precautions. These include limiting gatherings where social distancing cannot be maintained, wearing masks while in public settings, following trade specific guidelines for businesses, and following KDHE travel quarantine guidelines when entering high risk areas. 
As a county, it is important that all community members continue to be respectable and honor the decisions made by business owners and individuals in regards to this order. Many in our community have put forth a tremendous effort to protect themselves and members of our county so continued courtesy is greatly appreciated.  
As always, please check in with your family and friends who are isolated via phone, text, email or letter. Vulnerable individuals such as the elderly and those with chronic disease conditions should continue to limit their contact with others. Please stay home if you are sick, diligently clean high contact surfaces, and continue to wash your hands frequently.
Thank you for all you do to keep us #HodgemanStrong   Jenette Schuette, RN, Adm.
( PO Box 86 ( 500 Main, Courthouse ( Jetmore ( KS ( 67854-0086 (
( (620)357-8736, phone ( (620) 357-8846, fax ( hghealthdept@hotmail.com email (
                                                              ( hgcohealthdept.com website (

